
 

 

NOTE 

 

The Harrison Power Station CCB Landfill Notice of Groundwater Protection Standard 
Exceedance dated February 13, 2019, did not indicate which Appendix IV constituents were 
detected at statistically significant levels above groundwater protection standards.  A revised 
notice, dated April 5, 2019, identifies the constituents. 

The revised notice, dated April 5, 2019, immediately follows this page.  The last page is the 
original notice. 






